
 
 

      October 30, 2024 
 
 
 
Re:  DG 24-106 - Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 
Winter 2024-2025 and Summer 2025 Cost of Gas 
     
To the Parties: 
 
 Attached please find Order No. 27,069, issued on October 28, 2024, with the 
following revisions.  
 
 On page 3, within Table 1, the figure in the table associated with the Proposed 
COG Rate for Winter 2024/2025 for G-42, Commercial and Industrial Customers, has 
been changed from $0.0688/therm to $0.6088/ therm. The change is highlighted in 
bold. 
 
 The Commission removed the following ordering clause that appeared on pages 5 
and 6:  
 

FURTHER ORDERED, that as discussed in the body of this order, 
Liberty shall notify its enrolled FPO customers of the approved FPO rate 
and allow them the opportunity to de-enroll, and shall track costs 
associated with this notification and de-enrollment; and it is 

  
 All other portions of this order remain unchanged.  Please substitute this version 
in place of the version issued on October 28, 2024. 
 
    Sincerely, 
 

       
    
    Jamie A. Breen 
    Administrative Assistant 
 
cc:  Service List 
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